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Galloway, NJ – Film students from The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey have 
organized a free film festival to take place on campus on Thursday, Nov. 14, 2013. The first-
time event is open to the public and will run from 5 p.m. to 8 p.m. in the Campus Center 
Theater. 

The videos were made by Stockton students as well as students from other area colleges and 
high schools. The videos are no longer than 20 minutes and subject matter must be kept to a 
PG-13 rating.  
 
The Stockton Film Festival is an opportunity for aspiring filmmakers to network with other 
likeminded students. It also will give them opportunities to build their resumes and showcase 
their work to people who may want to pursue a career in film. 
 

The festival is sponsored by Stockton Student Television (SSTV), the Public Relations Student 
Society of America (PRSSA) and the School of Arts and Humanities’ Communications Studies 
Program. 

 

 

                                            #                    #                    # 


